| am writing this in opposition of the amendment to HB 2674. It seems that this bill is adding
taxation to hard working people throughout the state in an effort to pay for retrofitting in only a
certain part of the state. Further, this bill is going to devastate the hard working families and
communities in small towns throughout Oregon. Many of these small town communities,
families, and their businesses are barely holding on from the fires that plagued Oregon; the loss
of production abilities from COVID; and/or the loss of demand from Covid.

Please do not make it harder and more costly for small town business, small town
communities, and small town families to continue to provide their products and services to the
citizens of our cities, counties, states, and country.



